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Derby City Council – Response 

ID Reference FOI566824848  

Date 03/04/2025 

 
 

Information Requested Response  

1. Within your jurisdiction, Derby 

City, please tell me the number 

of residential buildings over 18 

metres in height that are known 

to have had any aluminium 

composite material (ACM) 

cladding not meeting Building 

Regulations standards on the 

date 14 June 2017 

None 

We have no details on buildings containing 

ACM in 2017, we only received instructions in 

2020 to investigate. 

From our project and investigation in 2020 

following the instructions from the Ministry of 

Housing Communities and Local Govt 

(MHCLG), we found no residential buildings of 

18 metres in height containing ACM. 

2. Please tell me the number of 

these residential buildings over 

18 metres in height that are 

known to have had any ACM 

cladding not meeting Building 

Regulations standards on the 

date 14 June 2017, that 

have received building control 

sign-off as having 

fully completed 

remediation (meaning all ACM 

cladding has been removed, 

replaced and the building has 

received building control signed 

off) by the date 14 February 

2025 

 

None 

 
 

Please note, the following applies, if the response includes council officers (or 

other officers) names. 

If you are a company that intends to use the names and contact details of council 

officers (or other officers) provided for direct marketing, you need to be registered 

with the Information Commissioner to process personal data for this purpose. You 

must also check that the individual (whom you wish to contact for direct marketing 
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purposes) is not registered with one of the Preference Services to prevent Direct 

Marketing. If they are you must adhere to this preference. You must also ensure you 

comply with the Privacy Electronic and Communications Regulations (PECR). For 

more information follow this Link www.ico.org.uk 

For the avoidance of doubt the provision of council (and other) officer names and 

contact details under FOI does not give consent to receive direct marketing via any 

media and expressly does not constitute a ‘soft opt-in’ under PECR. 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

